Dear Sheriff        ,

Florida Statute 943.0435 states: “The  Florida Legislature finds that sexual offenders, especially those who have committed offenses against minors, often pose a HIGH RISK of engaging in sexual offenses even after being released from incarceration.”

Florida Statute 775.21 states: “Sexual offenders are extremely likely to use physical violence and to repeat their offenses.”

According to the above two statutes, we should be seeing many future sex crimes being committed by people who are on the registry, but research shows that is not the case.

All a person has to do to see that the above statements in the statutes are incorrect is to keep a tally of every time they hear of a person in the news who is arrested for a sex crime.  Rarely will that person already be on the Sex Offense Registry.

I am enclosing a recently assembled report by the National Association for Rational Sexual Offense Laws (NARSOL) showing sexual recidivism studies from 29 different states.  Permission was granted by NARSOL to send a copy of this report to all Florida sheriffs.

Thank you for taking the time to look at these studies.

Sincerely,






